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Welcome to Wyre Council's community e-news

Dedication service for ICI war memorial
A newly restored memorial that 
commemorates local ICI workers who lost 
their lives at war is to be officially unveiled in 
Thornton on Saturday. Read more

Wyre Business Expo 14 October
Businesses from across the Fylde and beyond 
are invited to attend the Wyre Business Expo 
at Marine Hall, Fleetwood on Wednesday 14 
October. Read more

£6m energy improvement fund available
Over the next year £6m will be available to 
enable Lancashire residents to get energy 
saving measures to keep their homes warm 
and their bills down. Read more

Marine Hall hosts charity festival
Tribute will be paid to those who have fallen 
while serving their country at the Northern 
Festival of Remembrance in Fleetwood on 4 
November. Read more
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Win a Pamper Together package 
We’re giving away a Pamper Together 
Package at Spa on the Breck in Poulton to 
give you the chance to spend quality time 
with a friend or loved one. Read more

Xplorer orienteering for children
Xplorer is a family friendly navigation 
challenge now available at Wyre Estuary 
Country Park in Thornton and Memorial Park 
in Fleetwood. Read more

Halloween Fun Day at Fleetwood Market
There will be spooky entertainment for all the 
family at Fleetwood Market on Saturday 31 
October, 10am - 4pm. Join the event on 
Facebook

We're off to see...a wizardly wonderful 
Panto! Tickets are out now for the best value 
panto in town, The Wizard of Oz at Marine 
Hall, with an all star cast, lots of laughs and 
free parking. Book online

Visit wyre.gov.uk to read all the latest news from Wyre, report problems 
such as dog fouling or fly tipping, pay your council tax and much more.

We'd love to know what you think of 
this e-news - email
communications@wyre.gov.uk

Did someone forward this message 
to you? Skip the grapevine. Sign 
up to hear it first. 

Civic Centre Breck Road Poulton le Fylde Lancashire FY6 7PU 
This message was sent to hambletonpc@yahoo.co.uk; We hope you found it relevant. However, if you'd rather not receive 
future e-mails from us, please visit the opt-out link by clicking here
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